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Company announcement  

December 12, 2024 

Announcement No. 30/2024 

 

 

 

Notification of executives and related parties’ transactions with Nilfisk shares 

In accordance with the EU Market Abuse Regulation Article 19 no. 596/2014, Nilfisk has received the 

following notification from executives and/or their related parties’ regarding transactions in Nilfisk 

shares. 

This notification is an ‘Initial notification’ regarding the purchase of 111,000 shares in Nilfisk by Ferd AS; 

a close associate of board member and primary insider Are Dragesund. The shares have been 

purchased on December 10,11 and 12, 2024, at a total price of DKK 12,254,700. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Investor Relations: Tracy Fowler +45 2523 8744 

Communications & Media Relations: Nynne Jespersen Lee +45 4231 0007 
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